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Pastries with Parents

We hope you can join us for our upcoming Pastries with
Parents events THIS WEEK on Wednesday, January 22nd and
Thursday, January 23rd from 7:00 - 7:45 in the JSE gym. We
will have free breakfast pastries and juice for students and
parents. Please attend on the date that corresponds to your
student's last name.

Wednesday, January 22nd - Last names A-L
Thursday, January 23rd - Last names M-Z
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Martin Luther King Jr. Day Message

JSE Families,
I hope that you are enjoying the long holiday weekend!
Tomorrow, we celebrate Martin Luther King, Jr. Day and one of
the themes of Dr. Martin Luther King's 'I Have a Dream' speech
was that people should not be judged by the color of their skin; instead, they should be judged
by the content of their character.
As the principal of John Sevier Elementary, I feel that it is my responsibility to see that all
children on this campus have an equal opportunity to experience success, to have access to
opportunities, and to reach for their dreams. At JSE, we work towards this goal by not limiting
our concern for diversity to ethnicity. Whether a student's group identity stems from race,
ethnicity, socioeconomic status, gender, or sexual orientation, that identity must be a�rmed.
Children need to feel valued for who they are, both as individuals and as members of a
particular group.
We believe every student deserves the very best education. Following the model of Dr. King,
we encourage all students to look toward tomorrow, to �nd, and to follow their dreams. We
cannot control what happens outside school, but we can validate students within our schools
by ensuring that we show respect to one another and pay attention to diversity and inclusion.
Every decision made at JSE, from arrival to dismissal, is made based on what is best for
students.
The one thing we each have in common is that each of us is different, and that makes for an
amazingly beautiful school community!

Brandee Easterly,
Principal, John Sevier Elementary

Order Your JSE Yearbook Online Today!

Visit www.memorybook.com/online-pay/parent-pay/

Enter 153771 as your "School Code."
Log in (if you purchased a book online last year) or
Register.
Follow all online instructions.
Each yearbook costs $15.
Yearbooks will be delivered in May.

Online ordering will be available for a limited time, so place your order today!!

One Book Blitz
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February 3rd will mark the beginning of a community wide
activity known as One Book Blitz. All Blount County students in
grades K - 5 will read the same work of �ction during this
event! The title of the book will be announced on February 3rd.
There will be many activities to go along with the reading of
the book.
You may order shirts to commemorate the story using the following link:

https://onebookblitz2020.itemorder.com/sale

The shirt design will not be revealed until the title is announced, so you will be ordering a
"mystery design". Shirts that were ordered before January 18th will be delivered the week of
the reveal. Our students and teachers are always very excited about One Book Blitz and we
hope you are too!
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Ways to Help Your School:
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